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September 20, 2019 

Yesterday, Ruby Central received a letter from Chef’s VP of Legal, requesting to “return control and 
ownership” of the following gem names to Chef Software: chef-api, chef-sugar, community-zero, 
and stove. The letter was accompanied by documentation demonstrating their legal rights to the 
gems.  

Upon review, we have deemed the request legitimate and have returned access to the requested 
gems on rubygems.org to Chef Software. 
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